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Marvellous Monday

Starting on Monday 24th January, the ladies
are going to become trolley dollies every
Monday afternoon. Available on the trolley will
be our Sgoil-Àraich library and some very
lovely busy jobs to do with your little person
at home.
Feel free to dive into both. There will be hand
sanitiser available for you to use in these
COVID times.
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Gaelic link of the month

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/alba-geamhradh

Homelink activities
We hope you are enjoying working with your home link
bears at home. Once you have finished your wee
activity please return the bag to the Sgoil-Àraich ladies
and we can get you another brain busting busy job.
Please remember that you lovely people are your
child's greatest educator, you have taught them so
very much before they come into the Sgoil-Àraich.
You are our superheroes and we are here to help you
xx

Fàilte gu Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh

A huge big welcome to all our lovely new little
people. There is Brody, Harris, Matilda added to our
lovely Gaelic family this year so far.

Another 2 in February and another 2 in March will
bring us up to a huge 15 caraidean in the Sgoil-
Àraich.

We are going to take over the world...

 

Have you any...
Old shoe boxes that you could donate to the Sgoil-
Àraich?
I have an idea...that we could put activities in the
decorated boxes for the children to choose to
play with. Hopefully this will make the activities
easier to store and allow the children to identify
the activity they love to play with, giving us clues
to what other resources that can be taken out
for them x

SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH
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Co-là breith sona dhut!

No birthday celebrations this month so maybe
we can celebrate _ 
24th January - National Belly laugh day
27th January - National chocolate cake day

Below is a link for some super handwashing
tips to help us do what we can to keep the
COVID virus at bay. 

https://youtu.be/DDjcJ-fSUgg

.

.

Talk about everyday things with your child -
putting the dishes away, making the bed. The
more language they are exposed to the better.
Be open to talk about feelings, even the tricky
ones like anger and frustration..

Absence from the Sgoil-Àraich
If you know that your wee bundle of love is not
going to attend the Sgoil-Àraich on a certain day
please speak to one of the Sgoil-Àraich ladies to
allow them to complete an absence slip. This will be
passed to the office and will result in you not
receiving a text regarding the absence.

Communication ideas -  to help your chat with your
wee person.

SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Learning Journals

You lovely parents are so integral to your children's
learning, teaching them so much before they even
set foot in the Sgoil-Àraich.

Please share this learning with us through the
learning journals, together with your mini adventures,
club achievements or pictures of things your little
person loves with all their heart. They love to share
these with their friends at Seall agus Innes/Show and
Tell. If you would like to share a video, please email:
marie.farren@eastayrshire.org.uk

.

.
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SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Please remember, if you have any
concerns or queries, do not
hesitate to speak to us or get in
touch.

Kind Regards              

Mrs Farren, Mrs Samson & Mrs
Barnie
marie.farren@eastayrshire.org.uk
claire.mckay@eastayrshire.org.uk
fiona.barnie@eastayrshire.org.uk

Diary Dates

week beginning 31st January - Languages week 
Thursday 10 February 2022 Close for Feb holiday
Friday 11 February 2022 - closed
Monday 14 February 2022 - Closed
Tuesday 15 February 2022 - Inservice day
Wednesday 16 February 2022 - All back to business.

Gaelic assistance 

Please do not hesitate to speak to the ladies if you
would like any assistance whatsoever relating to
Gaelic language support. We have access to lots and
lots of resources that we can share with you no
bother. 

Seall agus Innis
In the Sgoil-Àraich we encourage the children to
share their news, adventures and great work
and achievements. If there is anything at home
that is special to your little person, please
share photos with us through the Learning
Journals.
 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/jameshamiltonprimaryschool/class-pages/ecc-gaelic/


Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh
Rogues Gallery



Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh
Rogues Gallery
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